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[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Good afternoon

I am a director with the Short Term Rental Association of NS (STRANS) and recently met
with Councillors Patty Cuttell and Becky Kent who suggested we provide information to the
committee regarding recent land use bylaw changes HRM has enacted and their impact on our
members and the community as a whole.

Is there an opportunity to do a 10 presentation at an upcoming meeting?

I am copying our president, Mike Petrosoniak.  

Your assistance is greatly appreciated

Kind regards

Catherine Sanderson, CPA
Director-STRANS
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